ST. LAWRENCE AND ST. MATTHEW
YOUTH MINISTRIES PRESENTS

HIGH SCHOOL
SERVICE WEEK

Join us for a week of service projects at
different organizations around Indianapolis!

TUESDAY, JULY 12 - FRIDAY, JULY 15
9 AM - 4 PM EVERY DAY

Come serve in our own Indianapolis community to see and
learn about some of the amazing non-profit organizations
around Indianapolis and all of the wonderful work they do!

Who: 2022-2023 High School Students

What: High School Service Week

When: Tuesday, July 12-Friday, July 15

Where: St. Lawrence will be our morning drop-off and afternoon
pick-up location. We will serve in locations around Indianapolis.

Cost: $10 suggested donation to help cover the cost of a t-shirt

Please note:

1) Each teen will need to complete a permission form by July 6th to sign-up.
2) Participants will be required to bring a sack lunch each day.

3) We need parent volunteers to help with transportation and to chaperone.

Please contact Cari Hall for more information and to register:
challesaintlawrence.net - challesaintmatt.org




